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June 13
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of June 16
th

 – 20
th

.  

 

Students will have the opportunity to hear a ONE Change Inc. presentation on the many Summer break program 

opportunities available on the morning of Tuesday, June 17
th

. Please feel free to contact ONE Change Inc. for 

additional information and program opportunities for the whole family by calling 635-2035. 

 

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child’s school, the Parent School Support 

Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. Please contact the school office for more 

information or visit the school website for member contact info. A special thank you to our PSSC for volunteering 

of their time and energy to support Lorne Middle School! 

 

The Phoenix Awards Ceremony will take place on Wednesday, June 18
th

 at 10:45 a.m.  in the school mini-theatre. 

This special time will pay recognition to our students who have achieved high in specific categories while also 

allowing the students, teachers and staff of Lorne Middle School to wish our Grade 8 class well as they transition to 

High School. Parents and Guardians are welcome to attend! 

 

All students are encouraged to stay for Lunch on the afternoon of Wednesday, June 18
th

. The Phoenix Celebrate 

Lunch will be sure to please with some hot eats and cool treats! This will be our last time to enjoy a meal together as 

a student body prior to the Summer break!  

 

The evening of Wednesday, June 18
th

 will play host to a Grade 8 reception from 5:30 – 6:00 p.m. This reception will 

be exclusive to Grade 8 students and will provide opportunity to gather together as a Grade 8 class, exchange stories 

and fond memories over tasty refreshments and a hot meal 

 

The LMS Moving-on Movie Night will start at 6:00 p.m. on the evening of Wednesday, June 18
th

. All students are 

welcome to come out and join us as we transform the mini-theatre into a cinema sure to please! Popcorn included! 

 

The morning of Thursday, June 19
th

 will be an exciting time for Grade 6 & 7 students, who will be joining an 

exclusive group of guests and dignitaries at the Saint John Waterfront Development: Grand Opening of Eco-Hub #1. 

A parental consent form is required to participate and parents/guardians are given notice that media will be present.  

 

A reminder that the last day for students will be on Friday, June 20
th

 and this is a ½ day; all students will be 

dismissed from school at the 11:50 a.m. lunch bell. Students who take the bus will be picked up at 12:00 p.m.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton, Principal 
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